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October 30, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The Delaware Valley School Board approved a change in the student calendar at their 

meeting last night.  Next Friday, November 6 will be a half-day for students.  This will 

allow our staff to spend the afternoon working on tasks that can't be completed during a 

normal school day.    

 Secondary students will dismiss at 11:15  

 Elementary students will dismiss at 12:15  

 Breakfast will be served but lunch will not be served  

Thank you to the staff, students and parents who have all worked together to make the 

first marking period a success! 

All the best, 

John J. Bell, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

 


